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JOINT NOTICE OF PRIVACY PRACTICES 

THIS NOTICE DESCRIBES HOW MEDICAL INFORMATION ABOUT YOU MAY BE USED 
AND DISCLOSED AND HOW YOU CAN GET ACCESS TO THIS INFORMATION. 

PLEASE REVIEW IT CAREFULLY. 

Effective date: May 30, 2017 

WHO WILL FOLLOW THIS NOTICE OF PRIVACY PRACTICES 

This Joint Notice of Privacy Practices (Joint Notice) describes the privacy practices followed 
by the workforce members of the County of Los Angeles Department of Health Services, 
Mental Health, and Public Health, collectively referred to as the Health Agency (Agency), 
and the University of Southern California (USC). Workforce members include doctors, 
nurses, residents, therapists, case managers, students in training, volunteers, and other 
health care staff who help with your care at an Agency facility. The Joint Notice describes 
how we may use and disclose (provide to others) medical information about you. It also 
explains your rights regarding the use and disclosure of your medical information. For 
purposes of this Joint Notice, "we" means the organized health care arrangement between 
the Agency and USC at Los Angeles General Medical Center. 

We are committed to keeping your medical information private. To manage your care, we 
create a record of the treatment and services you receive at our facilities. This record is 
needed to provide you with quality care and to comply with certain legal requirements. This 
Joint Notice applies to all records of the care provided to you in our facilities. 

OUR PLEDGE REGARDING YOUR HEALTH INFORMATION 

The law requires the Agency to: 

• Keep your medical records and health information, also known as "protected health
information," private and secure.

• Give you this Joint Notice which explains your rights and our legal duties with respect
to your health information.

• Tell you about our privacy practices and follow the terms of this Joint Notice.
• Notify you if there has been a breach of the privacy of your health information.
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